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For Immediate Release: February 28, 2012

           
Contact: Jo Ellen Green Kaiser, Executive Director
joellen@themediaconsortium.com/ 415-878-3862
Press Background Briefing on March 7, 1pm ET: 

Broadcast Disclosure Rules
With Free Press Senior Policy Counsel Corie Wright
2012 is slated to be a windfall year for broadcast television. Candidates and third party groups are predicted to spend over $3 billion to purchase airtime from local TV stations. While candidates and superpacs need to disclose those payments, they often delay disclosure.There is an alternative. Broadcasters are required by FCC rules to release information about who is paying for political advertising and on what terms, but getting this information has proven to be difficult. A new FCC rulemaking seeks to change that. 

As part of its Media Policy Reporting and Education Project, The Media Consortium, a national network of over 50 leading independent media outlets, has assembled an in-depth press briefing on broadcast disclosure. This background briefing is designed to help journalists understand the FCC rules, the roadblacks to disclosure, and what actions media advocacy groups are taking to make political ad payments more transparent.  
Registration for this briefing is now open at http://www.anymeeting.com/PIID=EC54DE878047
The briefing will begin with expert Corie Wright, the Free Press Senior Policy Counsel, presenting an overview of broadcast disclosure rules. After she speaks, we will hear comments from Andrew Schwartzman, who will also take questions. Journalists will have ample opportunity to ask questions. The briefing will last one hour.
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Andrew Schwartzman has directed Media Access Project’s policy efforts since June, 1978. He is recognized as one of the leading media attorneys and has appeared on behalf of MAP before Congress, the FCC and the courts on issues such as cable TV regulation, minority and female ownership and employment in the mass media,”equal time” laws and cable “open access.
The Media Consortium is a national network of leading, progressive independent media. Our members include magazines, web sites, television networks, radio, and film producers. www.themediaconsortium.org Our thanks to the Media Democracy Fund for making this policy briefing and MPREP program possible.
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Corie Wright advises Free Press on legal matters related to its policy, research and campaign work and represents Free Press on its issues before the FCC and Congress. Corie has been quoted in the Associated Press, the New York Times, Reuters and the Washington Post, as well as by regional outlets and radio programs. Before joining Free Press, Corie served as senior counsel and adjunct clinical professor at the Georgetown University Institute for Public Representation in Washington.








